New law to stop thousands of offenders from changing their name in secret

Thousands of offenders on community and suspended sentences will no longer be able to secretly change their name as part of tough new rules to protect the public.

Royal recognition for eight people

Eight people have been awarded the Lord-Lieutenant's Certificate of Merit by His Majesty's Lord-Lieutenant of South Glamorgan Mrs Morfudd Meredith.

<u>OSCE Reinforced Permanent Council,</u> <u>February 2024: UK statement</u>

UK Minister of State, Anne-Marie Trevelyan, addressed a Reinforced meeting of the OSCE Permanent Council, underling support for Ukraine and the role of the OSCE and its founding principles.

<u>Guidance: Businesses approved to export to the EU</u>

Check if your business in Great Britain or one of the Crown Dependencies is approved to export to the EU and find out what your TRACES number is.

£6 million fund to support UK fishing industry reopens for 2024

Highly popular Fisheries and Seafood scheme (FaSS) re-opens for 2024